Tuscola High School
Summer School

Who:
Tuscola High School will be offering summer school for Tuscola students that are behind in
credits towards graduation.

What:

Students can take up to 2 semester long classes during summer school.
Students work at their own pace on the APEX Learning online program.

If students complete their class(es) early they do not need to continue attending.

When:
10:00 am - 2:00 pm
Wednesday, May 29 - Tuesday, June 11, 2024

Where:
Summer school will be held in the high school study hall room.

Cost:

$25 for 1 semester long course or $50 for 2 semester long courses. Please bring cash or make
checks payable to Tuscola High School. Due on or before the first day of class. Please turn the
summer school payment to Neal Garrison.

Additional Details:

Students will need to provide their own transportation.

Students will need to bring their own lunch.

Students are not allowed to leave for lunch since summer school is on an abbreviated schedule.



